
 

 

 

 

 

Higher Power Industries, based in Yonkers, N.Y., is looking to team up with 
DBE firms for a project in Los Angeles, CA.  High Power Industries is a 
locomotive-based company looking for DBEs in the areas of electrical field 
service, cabling, labor, and engineering.  The end user is Metrolink 
commuter railroad in Los Angeles, and the RFP# is PO846-21: Locomotive 
and Cab Car Camera HEVR CHM Replacement, which is bidding on April 13, 
2021 at 2 p.m. PST. If interested, please contact Michael Liebler at 
m.liebler@hpirail.com or 914-709-9800. 
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